
   

         

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 

DATE:  October 4, 2016 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Half Ton Pickup IFB-4292-16-SH 
 
 
Bidders responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the 
requirements have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as 
hereinafter described. 
 

 
Q: What shade of red are you looking for on this truck i.e. Ruby Red, Fire Engine Red 
etc.? 
 
A: Knowing that all manufacturers offer different shades, there is no correct way to describe 
the color other than we need something along the lines of fire engine red, or bright red, or the 
red in a box of crayons that is labeled red.  We prefer not to have the reds that are maroons or 
darker in color. 
 
Q. For Ford F150 four door…do you want a Super Cab (large doors in the front, small 
doors in the rear) or a Crew Cab (large doors in the front and the rear)? 
 
A. The requirement is for 4 doors that all open in the same direction. This could be a crew cab 
on the Ford model, a Quad Cab on the Dodge and either Double Cab or Crew Cab on GM 
products. 
 
 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
 

All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Susan Hyatt 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado   

Purchasing Division 
 


